
 

 

 

 

Ref: PS120/22-23   

4 January 2023   

Dear Parents and Carers of students in 9CBE   

As you may be aware Miss Wood has returned from maternity leave and therefore 
will be returning to her tutor group and taking tutor and DEAR sessions.   

The tutor group will return to being called 9MWO and will be supported by Mrs 
Crane.   

I will continue to work closely with the group over the transition period, so please do 
highlight any concerns.   

Please don’t hesitate to contact me on lhook@theangmeringschool.co.uk   

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Lesley Hook  

 
Head of Year 9  
The Angmering School  
 



   


